
   

Debbie Stewart 
 
I am pleased to present the President’s award to someone who has been a tireless 
worker for Far West Ski Association during the past nine years. 
 
I’d like to give recognition for this person’s exceptional assistance during my 
extended illness with the negotiations of complicated, pandemic related, board 
meeting contracts and facilitation of virtual board meetings, so they function as 
efficiently as possible. 
 
Not to mention she pulled three all-nighters in Porto, Portugal rescheduling twice 
cancelled US flights due to COVID boarder closures just as the trip was returning 
home. 
 
She, as VP of International Travel, strives to make traveling as enjoyable as possible for all 
participants. 
 
It is my honor to present the President’s award to Debbie Stewart. 
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